The Glen Gazette

OFFICERS & DIRECTORS

President:

Jack Rutherford 373-3732

Vice-President:

Anna Lorenzen 375-1876

Secretary & Treasurer:

Glen Grossman

At-Large Directors:

Chuck Adams 649-4214

Newsletter: Glen Grossman

Architectural Control:

Wolfgang Haas 655-5715

Gardening:

Carol Rutherford 373-3732

Welcomina:

Pat Claus 333-9518

Managing Agent:

Joseph Chaffers 624-7552

BOARD NEWS

The Board of Directors met on 4/26/99 at Jack Rutherford's unit (#36). Financial reports were not available. After several months of discussion, The Board unanimously adopts the following guidelines:



Entryways shall not be obstructed by plants, furniture, or other objects. Lawn furniture is not allowed in entryways. No more than two hanging plants in an entryway. Hanging plants shall be in an attractive container. numbers shall be similar to the ceramic tiles currently existing in The Glen. Unit numbers must be placed on the 1 x 6 vertical wood trim and located 64 to 78 inches from the in ground a staggered formation. The tiles shall not exceed 8 1/4 inches by 8 1/4 inches, with or without the wooden frame used to mount these numbers. Currently nonconforming numbers remain non-compliance.

Nothing shall be affixed to the horizontal siding of units. Each unit is allowed one flag bracket which must be located on the 1 x 6 vertical wood trim. Homeowners may apply to the Architectural Control Committee for a variance.

NEW NEIGHBORS!

We say goodbye to Mark and Laura Risley and welcome Michael and Christina Bronfeld who purchased unit #69. We also say goodbye to the Lombardos and welcome Michael Mindigo and Marsha Scala who purchased unit #10. We also welcome Ron and Elizabeth Vanderpan who are renting #86.

VACANCIES

The Board has one vacancy on the Architectural Control Committee and one vacancy on the Board itself. Any Association member interested in serving in either capacity should contact Jack.

NEXT BOARD MEETING

The next meeting of the Board of Directors will be on Thursday, May 18th at 5:00

p.m. at unit #36. All residents are invited to attend.		The Glen (Gazette